
SAFETY RECALL
Push-Button Pindicator Fire Extinguishers

  

Description of Products:  
The recall involves six models of Kidde push-button Pindicator �re extinguishers 
manufactured between August 11, 1995 and September 22, 2017. The no-gauge 
push-button extinguishers were sold in red and white, and with a red or black nozzle. 
These models were sold primarily for kitchen and personal watercraft applications. 
 Remedy for Both Fire Extinguisher Types: 

Consumers should immediately contact Kidde for instructions regarding return of recalled �re extinguishers and to request a free replacement unit.  

Consumer Contact: Kidde toll-free at 

1-855-233-2882
from 8:30 a.m. to 5 p.m. ET Monday through Friday, 
9 a.m. to 3 p.m. ET Saturday and Sunday, or online at www.kidde.com/
�re-safety/en/ca/ and click on Product Safety Notices for more information. 

Post through February 2018            

In cooperation with Health Canada and
the U.S Consumer Product Safety Commission.

Description of Products:  
The recall involves 23 models of Kidde plastic valve �re extinguishers manufactured 
between January 1, 1973 and August 15, 2017, including some models that were 
previously recalled in March 2009 and in February 2015. 
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Plastic Handle Fire Extinguishers
Hazard: 
The �re extinguisher can become clogged or require excessive force to discharge. In addition, the nozzle can detach with enough force to pose an impact hazard.  

This recall involves two styles of Kidde �re extinguishers:  certain plastic handle �re extinguishers and push-button Pindicator �re extinguishers. 


